
 

 

SEMINAR –HISTORY DEPARTMENT 

On 4th August 2023, at 11:00 am, the University of Madras, in collaboration with the Dravidian Historical 

Research Center, organized a thought-provoking program at Periyar Thedal. The topic of the event was 

"Distortion in Indian History." The occasion witnessed the enthusiastic participation of students from 

Jaya College's Historical Studies department. 

This one-day National Seminar brought together distinguished historians who shared their profound 

knowledge and insights with the eager audience. The seminar proved to be highly valuable for all the 

attending students, providing them with a deeper understanding of the complexities and nuances in 

Indian history. 

The event, hosted by the University of Madras, provided an excellent platform for the exchange of ideas 

and intellectual discussions, fostering an enriching academic environment. Students from Jaya College's 

Historical Studies program had the opportunity to interact with eminent historians and gain valuable 

insights from their expertise. 

Overall, the seminar served as a remarkable learning experience for all the participants, igniting a thirst 

for knowledge and a greater appreciation for historical research. The University's efforts, in conjunction 

with the Dravidian Historical Research Center, undoubtedly contributed to the intellectual growth and 

development of the students, leaving a lasting impact on their academic journey 

 

 



 

 

 

 


